
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Manchester's Muslim Jewish Forum celebrates 
its tenth anniversary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Representatives from  ‘We Stand Together’ steering group attended the 10th 
anniversary of the Muslim and Jewish Forum. This was a great event with key note 
speeches from Chief Rabbi Ephrahim and Shaykh Ibrahim Mogra who both spoke from 
the shared values of respect and unity. For more details of this event click following link 
 
MEN Press Link:  http://t.co/txo4MagvjP     
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If you have any upcoming event, ideas or want to get involved, contact the project 
team via e-mail WeStand.Together@gmp.police.uk 
Ideas are always welcome and your support is important to us.  
Don’t forget to share your thoughts on the National ‘We Stand Together’ Campaign 
on social media, share your photos using the hash tag.  #WeStandTogether 

BBC Breakfast following on the 
Salford event 
Usman Nawaaz a regular media 
speaker on counter extremism on 
the live BBC Breakfast show, sited 
the We Stand Together Campaign 
as a positive example of counter 
hate narrative that is needed to 
tackle to promote tolerance and 
respect. 

Mohammed Amin, Co-Chair of the 
Forum; Jonny Wineberg, Master of 
Ceremonies and past Co-Chair of 
the Forum; Chief Rabbi Ephraim 
Mirvis; The Lady Mayoress Mrs 
Murphy; The Lord Mayor of 
Manchester Cllr Paul Murphy 
OBE; Heather Fletcher, Co-Chair 
of the Forum and Shaykh Ibrahim 
Mogra. 

 



 

Manchester Day – 
 ‘We Stand Together’ Faith Leaders Event 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Faith representatives suggest some creative ideas 2promote unity and cohesion across 
communities’ #MCRDay 
ACC Garry Shewan talks of the rich and diverse history of Greater Manchester 
 

Sunday 14th June was Manchester Day as communities came together to celebrate 
all that is good about our city. ‘We Stand Together’ Community Steering Group 
celebrated Manchester day with a Faith Leaders and Activists Network Event, which 
was hosted by Salford University. ACC Garry Shewan opened the event, Jonny 
Wineberg (FN4M) and Musa Rashid ( Chaplain Salford Uni ) facilitated the event 
where delegated discussed issues impacting on communities together with ways to 
build stronger relations and communities. These ideas will be put into actions 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sgt Roberts and PCSO Raza with children from the Yemeni Community 

 
 
 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
E-mail:  Westand.together@gmp.police.uk  Twitter:  @WeStandTogther 
More We Stand Together Videos on ‘GMPolice’ YouTube Channel 
 
 
 
 

Don’t Put up with Hate Crime 
For non-emergency calls or to report a crime call 101 or emergencies 

on 999 

Victim Support – Tell Mama – Hate Crime UK 

Ci Umer khan attended Awaaz Radio To talk 
about the difference ‘We Stand Together’ is 

making in our communities. 
 

Follow link below to listen to the discussion 
 https://t.co/UYoT13XVLG  

 

(YouTube search: We Stand Together 
Campaign) 

mailto:Westand.together@gmp.police.uk
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